
 

 

November 15, 2017 

 

Dear Electrical Instructor: 
 
Each year, The International Association of Electrical Inspectors (IAEI), Benjamin Franklin 

Chapter offers our "Give Back to the Community" program. We have been very successful in 

honoring local students and wish to continue the practice. It is our intention to broaden the 

horizons of gifted students and we wish to expand the project with even greater participation this 

year. 

 

Give Back to the community program Mission Statement: Promote the skilled electrical 

trades as a career path for students actively engaged in an accredited electrical related 

vocational/technical school program, recognize and reward exceptional student performance and 

commitment in electrical related vocational/technical school programs and to promote the 

continuing education and networking benefits of membership in and participation in the 

programs of the International Association of Electrical Inspectors. 
 
In the past, program concentration was on Graduating Seniors, however, last year we decided 
to consider all Students in your program thereby providing incentive for younger students to 
excel. 

 
The Chapter is promoting the Electrical Industry as a rewarding career choice and is therefore 
providing help for the students who are preparing to enter the Electrical Industry as a career 
path. The student selected by the classroom instructor will be invited to attend the IAEI chapter 
dinner meeting and electrical trade show on Tuesday evening May 15, 2018 to be recognized 
by our chapter and receive a framed certificate of achievement. The student will also receive a 
$100 gift certificate to use toward the purchase of hand tools for their personal use. The 
certificate will be provided by an IAEI sponsor and can be used at any Colonial Electric Supply 
House. The student must be accompanied to the meeting by their parent or guardian and/or 
their instructor. A complimentary meal will be provided for the student, the instructor and the 
parent/guardian.  
 



 

 

 

The following criteria should be considered when selecting a student to be honored: 
 

A. Motivation and commitment 
B. Exceptional performance in the electrical vocational program 
C. Academic program performance 
D. Attendance 
E. Work Ethic 
F. Desire to be employed in the Electrical Industry 
G. The availability and intent to attend our May Chapter Meeting 
H. Eligibility for the award is limited to those students attending the May chapter 

meeting, any student not present at the meeting is not entitled to any award. 
 

If you would like to participate in this program, please select a student to be recognized by our 
organization then complete and submit the enclosed registration form. If you have any questions 
you can contact me at (267) 246-5869 from 7 AM to 3 PM, by email at 
johnswhitney@gmail.com or fax 215-244-1927. The registration form must be returned no later 
than close of business April 20, 2018 to be eligible to participate. Completed registration forms 
can be faxed to 215-244-1927, scanned and emailed to phila iaei@bfciaei.org, or hard copies 
can be mailed to: 
 
BFC IAEI 
Attn: Mike Hofkin 
1038 Ziegler Road 
Palm, PA 18070 
 
The Ben Franklin Chapter dinner meeting and Electrical Trade Show will be held at Cannstatter 
Caterers which is conveniently located just off the Academy Road exit to I-95, 9130 Academy 
Road, Philadelphia, PA 19114 (phone 215-332-0121). The Electrical Trade Show featuring 
many electrical trade tool and supply vendor booths will open at 4:00PM. The complimentary 
dinner, awards presentation and educational program begins at 6:15PM, concluding at 9PM. 
 
A letter of notification of award will be provided to you to present to the student. The Certificate 
Of Achievement and gift certificate will be presented to the honoree at our May 15

th
, 2018 BFC 

IAEI chapter meeting. We look forward to your participation and appreciate the opportunity to 
help you recognize a worthy student. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John Whitney CCM CESCP 

GBTTC Committee,  

Past President, IAEI Ben Franklin Chapter 

 

References:  International Association of Electrical Inspectors – www.IAEI.org 

  IAEI Ben Franklin Chapter – WWW.bfciaei.org 

mailto:johnswhitney@gmail.com
mailto:phila%20iaei@bfciaei.org
http://www.bfciaei.org/


 

 

 

 

GIVE BACK TO THE COMMUNITY PROGRAM 2018 

 

Registration Form 

 
 

________ Yes, I will be glad to participate in the program to nominate a student pursuing a 

career path and full time employment in the electrical trade. 

 

The nominated student will receive a Certificate Of Achievement and a $100 gift certificate 

good for tools to be purchased from Colonial Electric Supply. 

 

Nominating Instructor’s Name: __________________________________________ 

 

Students Name: _______________________________________________________ 

 

School Name: _________________________________________________________ 

 

School Mailing Address: 

 

Street Address: _______________________________________________________ 

 

City: _______________________________State: _____________ Zip: __________  

 

School Phone: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Instructor email: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Note: The instructor will be notified by the IAEI and a letter will be provided to the 

instructor to present to the student. The framed certificate of achievement and $100 gift 

certificate will be presented to the student by the IAEI board at the Tuesday May 15
th

, 2018 

meeting. The student must be present to receive the award and gift certificate. 

 

Please return completed form no later than close of business April 20, 2018\  

 

John Whitney CCM CESCP 

GBTTC Committee,  

Past President, IAEI Ben Franklin Chapter 

267-246-5869  


